
March 20, 2020 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The following meeting are CANCELED at the Rogue River City Hall Council Chambers located 
at 133 Broadway, Rogue River, Oregon: 
 

Planning Commission Workshop ~ Tuesday, March 24, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 
 

 
I, Paige Chick, do hereby certify that notice of the meetings mentioned above was posted in 
three public places on March 20, 2020 and faxed to the Grants Pass Daily Courier, Rogue River 
Press and Medford Mail Tribune on the same day. 
 
 
 
 
 
Paige Chick  
Clerk Typist 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


